#### <u>Mã đề 7.2.37</u>

#### ĐỀ KIỂM TRA GIỮA KỲ II NĂM HỌC: 2022-2023 MÔN: TIẾNG ANH LỚP 7

Thời gian làm bài: 60 phút

#### **SECTION A: LISTENING (2.0 points)**

# Task 1: Listen to the conversation, then decide whether the statements are True (T) or False. You will listen twice (1.0 point)

Statements	Τ	F
1. Duong is bored this evening.		
2. Mai likes watching horror film.		
3. White Sands is showing at Kim Dong Cinema at 8 o'clock.		
4. Crazy Coconut is an action film.		
5. Most of the critics enjoy Crazy Coconut.		

#### Task 2: Listen and fill the missing words. You will listen twice (1.0 point) TRAFFIC

There is too much traffic on our roads. In rush hours, it may take 20 minutes to go through a 02-kilometer road by (1) .....

Everyone agrees that something has to be done to solve this problem. No one likes to spend much time going to school or the (2) ...... Going home takes even more time. It is not easy to build more or upgrade the roads because it is (3)...... So, the answer here is to reduce the number of vehicles.

Public transport may be the solution to the traffic (4)..... The problem is that time is golden, so not everyone agrees to wait for means of public transport such as buses or (5) .....

#### **SECTION B: LANGUAGE (2.0 points)**

# I. Choose the word whose underlined part pronounced differently from that of the others by circling A, B, C or D (0.4 point)

5	0 / /	<b>\ 1</b> /		
1. A. p <u>a</u> in	B. s <u>a</u> id	C. afr <u>a</u> id	D. str <u>a</u> ight	
2. A. terrifi <u>ed</u>	B. entertain <u>ed</u>	C. produc <u>ed</u>	D. enga <u>ged</u>	
II. Choose the bes	st option (A, B, C	or D) to complete t	hese sentences. (1.6 points)	
3doe	s it take you to ge	t to Ho Chi Minh Cit	ty by plane? - About 2 hours.	
A. How far	B. How much	C. How long	D. How many	
4. Therea bu	s station in the cit	ty centre, but it has b	een moved to the suburbs.	
A. used to be	B. used to hav	ve C. use to have	/e D. were	
5. A film that shows real life events or stories is a				
A. news	B. cartoon	C. comedy	D. documentary	
6. Last night, I	go to bed ea	rly although I was ve	ery tired.	
A. did	B. didn't	C. don't	D. do	
7. Burning Man is	a fes	stival held at the end	of August.	
A. music	B. musical	C. musician	D. musicians	
8they ea	t Moon cakes at tl	ne festival last year?		
A. Do	B. Does	C. Did	D. Have	

9. My father \_\_\_\_\_\_ the bus to work every day, but I cycle.A. catchesB. drivesC. goesD. runs10. You should look right and left when you go \_\_\_\_\_\_ the road.A. downB. acrossC. upD. along

### SECTION 3: READING (3.0 Points)

# I. Read the passage and then choose the correct answer to each question. (1.5 points)

I like a lot of different actors, (1) \_\_\_\_\_ my real favourite stars are Daniel Craig and Halle Berry. Daniel Craig is a really talented (2) \_\_\_\_\_. He's been in a lot of different kinds of films including action adventure, science fiction, and romantic drama. He was brilliant in Tomb Raider as Alex West, but my (3) \_\_\_\_\_ film is Casino Royale, I think Daniel Craig is a (4) \_\_\_\_\_James Bond.

Halle Berry is American. She was a model, but then decided to (5) \_\_\_\_\_ an actress. I like her because she's beautiful. I think she has a great sense of humour.

1. A. but	B. so	C. because	D. or
2. A. character	B. player	C. actor	D. acting
3. A. hobbies	B. favor	C. favorite	D. routine
4. A. fantastic	B. fancy	C. surprised	D. amazed
5. A. make	B. become	C. turn in	D. create

# II. Read the passage and answer the questions by choosing the correct answer (1.5 points)

#### Visit the Edinburgh Festival

Every year, thousands of people come to Edinburgh, the capital city of Scotland, to be part of the Edinburgh Festival. For twenty one days every August and September the city is filled with actors and artists from all over the world. During this time, the streets of the city are alive with music and dance from early in the morning until late at night. You can even see artists painting pictures on the streets.

Tens of thousands of tourists come to the festival to see new films and plays and to hear music played by famous musicians. This year, you can see over a half of a million performances with actors from more than forty countries.

The tickets for these performances are quite cheap. So come to Edinburgh next summer!

1: How many people come to attend the Edinburgh Festival every year?

A. Thousand people B. Thousands of people

C. Some people D. Few people

#### 2: How long does the Edinburgh Festival last?

A. Two months B.	Three months
------------------	--------------

C. Three weeks D. For 3 weeks every August and September

3: What can you even see artists doing on the streets?

- A. Playing the guitar on the streets B. Singing songs on the streets
- C. Painting pictures on the streets D. Dancing on the streets

4: How many performances can people see this year?

- A. Tens of thousands B. Thousands
- C. Some people D. Over five hundreds
- 5: How much are the tickets for these performances?

A. Very che	eap	B. Very expensiv	/e
	1		

C. Not cheap D. Not quite expensive

#### **SECTION D: WRITING (3 Points)**

#### I. Find out the mistake in each following sentence. (0.4 point) 1. My grandfather used to rode a water buffalo when he lived in a small country. А В С D 2. Although the main <u>characters</u> in that film <u>aren't</u> famous, <u>but</u> their <u>performance</u> B С D Α is very good. II. Rewrite the following sentences as directed (using the suggested words) so that the meanings stay the same. (0.6 point) 1. Anna had long hair when she was at school.(USED TO) 2. My foot was injured. I managed to walk to the nearest village. (ALTHOUGH) ..... 3. What is the distance between Ha Noi and Ho Chi Minh City? (HOW) .....

III. Lan is writing a letter to describe a popular festival in VietNam. Use the given words to make complete sentences about it. (2points)

Dear Lucy,

How are you?

In your email, you said that you wanted to know about a popular festival in Viet Nam. There are a lot of festivals in my country, but I am going to tell you about the Mid-Autumn Festival.

1. It / usually / come / late September / or / early October /. / This year / it / going / to be / on / September 15th /.

2. On / that / day / families / eat / big / dinner /

3. A / lot / families / eat / their / dinner / outside / in / the / open / air / and / they / eat / Moon cakes / after / dinner /.

4. There / many / different / kinds / Moon cakes /. / They / are / small / round / cakes / with / meat / egg / nuts / or / something / sweet / inside /. / They / really / delicious /.
5. There / also / parades / along / the / streets / with / dancing / and / drumming / on / that / day /.

Best wishes,

Lan

#### KEYS

#### **SECTION A: LISTENING (2.0 points)**

## Task 1: Listen to the conversation, then decide whether the statements are True (T) or False. You will listen twice (1.0 point)

1.T 2. F	3. T	4. F	5.T

#### Task 2: Listen and fill the missing words. You will listen twice (1.0 point)

1. motorbike	2. work place	3. expensive	4. jam	5. trains

#### **SECTION B: LANGUAGE (2.0 points)**

I. Choose the word whose underlined part pronounced differently from that of the others by circling A, B, C or D (0.4 point)

1. B	2.	С	
II. Choose the	e best option (A, B, )	C or D) to complete t	hese sentences. (1.6 points)
3. C	4.A	5. B	6. B
7. B	8. C	9. A	10.B

#### **SECTION 3: READING (3.0 Points)**

I. Read the passage and then choose the correct answer to each question. (1.5 points)

1. A 2. C 3. C 4. A 5. B	1. A	2. C	3. C	4. A	5. B
	-				

II. Read the passage and answer the questions by choosing the correct answer (1.5 points)

1. B 2. D 3. C 4. D 5. D	
--------------------------	--

#### **SECTION D: WRITING (3 Points)**

#### I. Find out the mistake in each following sentence. (0.4 point)

1. B 2.C

II. Rewrite the following sentences as directed (using the suggested words) so that the meanings stay the same. (0.6 point)

1. Ann used to have long hair when she was at school.

2. Although my foot was injured, I managed to walk to the nearest village.

3. How far is it from Ha Noi to Ho Chi Minh City.

# III. Lan is writing a letter to describe a popular festival in Viet Nam. Use the given words to make complete sentences about it. (2points)

Dear Lucy,

How are you?

In your email, you said that you wanted to know about a popular festival in Viet Nam. There are a lot of festivals in my country, but I am going to tell you about the Mid-Autumn Festival. 1. It usually comes in late September or early October. This year it is going to be on September 15th.

2 On that day families eat a big dinner.

3. A lot of families eat their dinner outside in the open air and they eat Moon cakes after dinner.

4. There are many different kinds of Moon cakes. They are small and round cakes with meat, egg and nuts or something sweet inside. They are really delicious.

5. There are also parades along the streets with dancing and drumming on that/ day.

Best wishes,

Lan